Home Learning 18/09/25 
Due in Tuesday 23/09/25 

As part of our learning in History we are looking at our own personal timelines.  In your child’s Home Learning book they have an envelope.  It would be really fantastic if you could support this learning by placing a photo of your child as a baby, a toddler and as they are now safely inside the envelope to ensure that these precious photos do not get misplaced.  The photos will be copied and returned to you on Thursday 25/09/25 when your child brings their Home Learning book home.  
Please could you work with your child to write a sentence about what they could do at each stage of their timeline e.g 
Baby – I can cry. 
Toddler – I can crawl.  
Now – I can read.  

We are looking forward to reading some wonderful sentences and looking at the photos to help us bring our History learning to life.  
Thank you for your continued support  
